From: Contact form at Wilton CT <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 9:06 AM

To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael. Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>

Subject: [Wilton CT] CT Humane Society - Danbury Road (Sent by Karen Sackowitz,
ksackowitz@gmail.com)

Hello mwrinn,

Karen Sackowitz (ksackowitz@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/contact) at Wilton CT.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/edit.

Message:
Hello Mr. Wrinn,

I'm writing to you in support of the proposed CT Humane Society property in Wilton on Danbury Road. |
believe this establishment would make for a fresh addition to re-energize this area, which is an
underutilized part of town in my opinion. | live less than a mile from the proposed site and have zero
concerns about noise, as some other neighbors have written. Anyone who spends more than an hour in
Wilton will hear dogs - we're an extremely dog and animal-friendly town. | would love to see the new
facility become a reality, and have plans to volunteer there if and when it does. It would be a
tremendous addition to our area.

Thank you,

Karen Sackowitz
43 Own Home Ave.
Wilton, CT 06897
978.697.3845
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